
 

6th January 2023 St Edmund Campion 
Newsletter 

Welcome Back 

Happy New Year! 

I hope that you and your families enjoyed a lovely Christmas and send you every good wish for 2023. 

Photography Competition 

Bring your creativity to life this weekend and capture “What Winter means to you”!  

This is a reminder to anyone who wants to take part in the photography competition organised by 

our SEC Arts Ambassadors.  

We have some fabulous entries so far so thank you to those who have already sent theirs in.  

We have extended the deadline for entries to Thursday 12th January. 

Feast of the Epiphany 

Today we gathered as a community to celebrate the Feast of the Epiphany.  

We reflected on the significance of the visitors from afar and the gifts they brought to the baby 

Jesus. 

Gold for a King, Frankincense for a Priest and Myrrh, indicating the ultimate sacrifice that would be 

made.  

We thought about the gifts that we could bring to Jesus - the gift of our time and our love. It also 

gave us the opportunity to sing 'We Three Kings' together, which was a lovely way to celebrate this 

very important occasion in the liturgical year. 



Behaviour Curriculum 

This week, we have introduced our SEC behaviour curriculum.  

Behaviour at St Edmund Campion is outstanding, our children are considerate and well mannered. 

The launch of the behaviour curriculum is to make the behaviour even better and ensure that every 

opportunity for learning is embraced. 

The children may talk to you about our way of walking down the corridor, how we show that we are 

listening carefully and how we are polite at all times. 

The behaviour curriculum will be on our website for you to view.  

Talent Show 

Our annual Talent Show is taking place on Friday the 20th of January. 

KS1 at 09:15 

KS2 at 13:45 

Parents are welcome to attend this most happy of events. 

It certainly banishes the January blues. 

Auditions take place on Wednesday the 11th January in Houses in the afternoon. If there are any 

budding singers, dancers, comedians, magicians, musicians or any other talent that needs to be 

expressed, then please be ready for the 11th. 

If you need any music, props or otherwise, please bring them in or let your house teacher know on 

the day.  

Get Practising! 

Online Safety Tip 

Social Media and Mental Health 

Looking Ahead 

• 04.01.2023: Return to School 

• 10.01.2023: Parents New to Foundation Meeting (Sept 2023): 13:30 

• 11.01.2023: Talent Show Auditions 

• 13.01.2023: New Year Mass (Whole School - No Parents) 

• 16.01.2023: Height and Weight Checks Foundation and Year 6 

• 20.01.2023: Talent Show KS1: 09:15  KS2: 13:45 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/ETeJsukQ9OtOmzYBkfnC1_YBCuOm4058AthB7u-jk2iKzg?e=fKUY3W

